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Dogs against knife crime
Officers have visited 14 schools and colleges across Surrey over the past week to raise awareness and tackle the grass-root
causes of knife crime as part of national police campaign, Operation Sceptre. The visits provided officers with a chance to speak
to students about misconceptions around the law when it comes to carrying a knife and scenario-based learning to highlight the
dangers it can bring. 

One of the colleges to take part in the campaign welcomed officers and trainee police dogs, Toby and puppy Yaris, to their
campus to learn about the role police dogs play in tackling knife crime.

As part of the campaign, officers also carried out a number of area sweeps, searches and warrants, which in conjunction with the
Force’s knife amnesty bins, resulted in the recovery of 76 knives.

Detective Chief Inspector Amy Buffoni, who leads on tackling knife crime for Surrey Police, said: “We work hard all year round
to tackle knife crime and we are encouraged to see that the number of knife crimes in Surrey has reduced year-on-year since
2019. This doesn’t mean that we can rest though. Op Sceptre provides us with the opportunity to focus our efforts and reignite
conversation around the devastating impact of knife crime on communities, families and young people. Vital to this work is
building relationships with local communities so that the message carries down to the next generation. One life lost to knife crime
is one too many and it simply should not happen.”

Do you have information about someone who carries a knife? You can help save a life by reporting what you know to police. Even
tiny details can stop knife crime and keep your community safe. You can call on 101 or if you’d prefer to remain anonymous, you
can call the independent charity Crimestoppers on 0800 555 111, or alternatively visit their website here. 

Worried about a young person? For help and support as well as advice on how you could help them, visit #knifefree here.

If you are in danger or need immediate help, always call 999.

Save a life and surrender your knife. No questions, no arrest. Surrey Police have knife banks located at the following locations in
Surrey:

Staines Police Station (22 Kingston Rd, Staines, TW18 4LQ) – open every day, 8am to 10pm
Woking Civic Centre (Civic Offices, Gloucester Square, Woking, GU21 6YL) – open every day, 8am to 10pm
Guildford Police Station (Margaret Rd, Guildford, GU1 4QS – open every day, 8am to 10pm
Elmbridge Council Offices (Civic Centre, High St, Esher, KT10 9SD) – open Monday to Friday, 8.45am to 5pm
Reigate Police Station (79 Reigate Rd, Reigate, RH2 0RY) – open every day, 8am to 10pm
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